
 
 

You Are Invited! 
 

Parent Advisory Council 
 

Virtual Zoom Meetings until further notice 

 

Wednesdays 1:30-2:30 pm 

 

August 26, 2020 

September 23, 2020 

October 28, 2020 

December 9, 2020 
 

Learn what it means to be an active part of Massachusetts’ first             

SAFE Child Community program.  

Have a voice to lead the way in MA for caregivers of children.  

 

Please join parents across the Cape to assist in planning  

programs that include playgroups, parent education, parent/child activities, 

and family friendly services that help strengthen families through 

community collaboration and partnerships.  

 

  Please email cbiondi@capecodchildrensplace.com or call (508)240-3310 

for more info. Registration required to receive the Zoom link. 

                                                              
 

 

This program is funded by a Coordinated Family and Community Engagement (CFCE) grant from MA Dept. of Early 

Education and Care and a grant from the Children’s Trust administered by the Cape Cod Children’s Place.           
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